Environmental Education Committee Agenda/Minutes
2022-2023

Thursday, May 18, 2023
EE Goal Update- Melanie sent out an email asking for goals to be turned in by May 26th.

Earth Week Wrap up- What went well? What could have been better? What do we think we want to
change/modify for next year? Books were fun.

Earth week projects were good, maybe we did too many projects. Make sure that we get the hammocks
up next year, whether people are signed up or not.

Planters were cool, more work than expected. Thanks to middle school for helping get them done. We
have seeds that can be planted once the compost is needed.

We got good feedback from the coasters. The upcycle project using t-shirts was done by many grade
levels.

Make sure that we communicate to families about our roadside cleanup. We had a parent complaint
about their students picking up trash.

7th-8th graders picked up the path. Maybe in the future plant some plants along the path so that kids can
identify plants and trees in our school forest.

Trees went home with students to plant at home. More trees are expected to be delivered for us to plant
here on campus.

MN Phenology network was a bigger project than expected, we’ll look at taking some classes this
summer to be better prepared to try to get it going next year.

Maybe we could look at adding some hooks or something in the hallway so that the lap desks could be
closer to the door.

Try to get another One Book One school project going for next year.



